

Australian Government

Department of Broadband, Communications and the Digital Economy

our reference: FOI 34-1213

your reference: foi+request-80-64853029@righttoknow.org.au

Mr Mark Newton

Dear Mr Newton

Freedom of Information Request No: 34-1213

I refer to your email of 13 April 2013 in which you requested a breakdown of the preliminary estimate of charges payable in respect of your request under the *Freedom of Information Act* (FOI Act).

The number of documents and pages pertaining to each category of your FOI request is as follows:

Category	No of documents / pages
1. Contracts executed between the Commonwealth and	4 documents / 110 pages
any other entity for the supply of the original 2010	
desktop Cyber Safety Help Button	
2. Contracts executed between the Commonwealth and	3 documents / 74 pages
Saltbush Group, or any related entities, for the supply of	
mobile versions of the Cyber Safety Help Button	
3. The names of any other software developers contracted	13 documents / 82 pages
for supply of Cyber Safety Help Button software on any	
platform (published or unpublished), related contracts	
executed by the Commonwealth, and/or descriptions of	
any deliverables specified for supply	
4. Any amendments to said contracts, or variations to	1 document / 4 pages
deliverables agreed subsequent to the contracts'	
execution	
5. Invoices received by the Commonwealth pertaining to	10 documents / 10 pages
the documents requested above	

As advised in my previous correspondence to you, you have until 8 May 2013 to either:

- agree to pay the charge and forward the deposit; or
- contend that the charge has been wrongly assessed, or should be reduced or not imposed (you should provide full reasons for your contention); or
- narrow the scope of your request (which may reduce the charge payable); or
- withdraw your request.

If you fail to notify the Department in a manner mentioned above by 8 May 2013, your request will be taken to have been withdrawn.

If you have any queries, please contact a member of the FOI team on 6271 1741 or by email at foi@dbcde.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Madsen

Assistant Secretary, Governance

18 April 2013